Members Present: Nall, Kelly, Ferguson, Hon, Men, Lee, Tappan, Pelfrey, Christiano,
Wright

John Wright opened the meeting by requesting that faculty send names of any new

undergraduate courses developed since 2012.

1. The minutes from the meeting on Feb. 20, 2017 were approved.

2. Proposed Grade Appeals Process —

3. Suggestions for Endowed Chair Proposals —

4. Budget and Long Range Planning Committee Input

5. Input for Technology Committee Regarding Conversion of Two Additional Labs

6. The Department’s Process for Assessment of Student Learning Objectives

7. Discussion of Advisory Council Bylaws and Adding New Members

8. Open Discussion —



